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Drop-in Discussion Session

Thursday September 25, 2008

1:30-4:30 pm

Space outside of the Math Offices

E321-D to E321–I 

Join us for an open discussion session about the implementation of the new Developmental Math Sequence. 

At least one of the Developmental Math working group, (Ted, Joanne, Shirley and/or Yvette), will be available to facilitate the dialog. Stay for all 3 hours or pop in for just a few minutes. 

If you cannot make this time, you can still participate by e-mailing me with your observations and comments regarding implementation of the study skills and learning strategies objectives and/or the portfolio process. We want to know what works for you as well as what issues may have surfaced for you. We will do our best to address the issues and share a summary of the discussions via the (I :) Drive and/or the website we intend to have set up soon.

The new File cabinets are on their way!

Keep checking your e-mail for updates on key distribution.

ALSO

=============================================================================

To check your BHCC email:

In your browser address bar enter:  http://webmail.bhcc.mass.edu/exchange
On the login screen enter the same username and password assigned to access Web Advisor grading and rosters.

example

Username:  jsmith (Internet Explorer)   or   jsmith@bhcc.mass.edu  (other browsers)

Password:   xxxxxxxxx 

==============================================================================

To access the Developmental Math folder on the shared I:drive

On any BHCC faculty/staff computer workstation.

     Click to open the My Computer icon on the desktop.

     Click to open the I:drive

     Click to open the Developmental Math folder.

==============================================================================

